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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

 

As the New Year begins, I encourage everyone to take a look back and ask yourself some hard questions. 

Have you done the best you can do? Is your personal, financial, and professional life where you want it to 

be? Are you representing your family, your Union, and especially yourself to the best of your ability? If 

not, what do you need to change to achieve what you want most in life? 

 

“Whatever your life's work is, do it well. A man should do his job so well that the living, the dead, 
and the unborn could do it no better.”– Martin Luther King, Jr. 
 
“Hard work spotlights the character of people: some turn up their sleeves, some turn up their 
noses, and some don't turn up at all.” – Sam Ewing 
 
 

 

In Solidarity, 

Brett Stein 

Business Manager 

IBEW Local 32 

 

 


